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I strongly oppose this bill.  

I received professional help from therapists that I sought out, on my own accord, 

when I was in conflict with my same sex attraction.  

My faith also played a part in wanting to seek change in my life.  

I found the safe and loving help that I needed and I am living a fulfilling life attracted 

to the opposite gender.  

Please don't take this valuable help away from others that are seeking the same.  


